
        
 

                                             
                                     

                 NOTICE TO MOTOR VEHICLE DEALERS REGARDING ALLOWED METHODS OF 
COMMUNICATION WITH CUSTOMERS 

 
 
 February 9, 2009 

 
 

To All New and Used Vehicle Dealers: 
 
On January 13, 2008, Assembly Bill No. 4338 was signed into law as P.L. 2007, c. 335, amending 
various statutes, including N.J.S.A. 39:10-19.1 to now include the permitted use of telephones, 
telephone call-forwarding, email, internet websites or other internet communications which allow a 
licensed dealer or dealership employee to communicate with customers while either the customer, the 
dealer or the employee thereof is not present at the licensed physical location of the dealership provided 
the contract for sale of a vehicle is finalized and the transaction completed at the licensed location  

 
The amendment to the law, authorizing these means of communication, became effective February 12, 
2008.  Questions related to this Notice may be directed to the Business Licensing Services Bureau, at 
(609) 292-6500   X 5014. 
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